Physical Education at The
Brow

End of Year Newsletter

Half Term Achievements

Well done to all children who participated in this year's sports
day. What a great day it was! It was wonderful to see the
children having so much fun and to have parents involved again.
We are very thankful for your support and we are super proud of
the children for their incredible achievements. Here are this
year's results:

1st Place -Blue Team

2nd Place - Green Team

3rd Place - Yellow Team

4th Place - Red Team

A big shout out to the following children for their out of school
achievements:
Sophie Holding Class 4 e Sebastian Holding Class 6 -
Both children awarded ‘Rank 8th Kyu' (Orange Belt) in Karate
Jessica Cox Class 3 - British Youth Championships (Jess
has been crowned number 3 in Britain!)

Finally, well done to all children who took part in the Streetwise
Soccer Event day.

Upcoming Events

In September our swimming will resume for classes 4, 5 & 6. We
have been allocated a Thursday afternoon slot at Brookvale
Leisure Centre. Here are the details for each class:

Sept 8th- Oct 20th - Class 6

Nov 3rd - Dec 15th - Class 5

Jan 12th - Feb 16th - Class 4

A Message from Miss Scutt - Physical Education
Leader

What a great year it has been! I'm delighted to announce that
this academic year we have achieved the School Games Silver
Award. Through delivering active lessons, our PE curriculum and
Active Travel Tracker (Walk to School) we have ensured that
children have many opportunities to be active throughout the
day.

If you haven't already please read the ‘Evidencing the Impact' PE
newsletter. | look forward to what next year will bring!



